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DASR FINDING SYSTEM TOWN HALL BRIEFING  
 

DASA advised the Aviation Safety Community on 21 May 24 of changes to the DASR Finding 
System as a result of internal review in pursuit of continuous improvement. The changes included 
updated Findings definitions and improved management mechanisms. DASA will hold a virtual 
‘Town hall’ style briefing on Wednesday 28 August 24 from 1400-1500 AEST that will provide 
greater detail of the changes and outline expectations of Aviation Safety Community in completing 
DASR Form 1299 – DASR Finding. 
 
Attendance will be highly valuable for Commanders and Managers involved in Finding 
management across all DASR domains. 
 
The briefing will be held on Microsoft Teams and can be accessed via this link.  

 

Past Newsbreaks located DASA web site. 
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Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, 
contractor personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list; this list will not be passed 
onto third parties. 
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